
 

 

 

 

 

Maths: For term 2 we 

will be learning about 

ratio and algebra! 

  

English: In term 3 we will be reading 

‘Charles Darwin’s, On the Origin of 

Species’ by Sabrina Radeva. We will 

produce a variety of writing based on 

this book such as discovery narrative, 

an explanation and a non-chronological 

report.  

We will also be reading ‘The Silver 

Sword’ by Ian Serraillier, which links 

to our topic of World War 2.   

  

Science: This term our topic in science will be ‘Animals 

Including Humans’. We will be focusing on the circulatory 

system, the heart, and how diet/lifestyles can affect heart 

rate. 

  History: For our history 

topic we will continue 

looking at WWII. As this 

is such a vast topic that 

students often thoroughly 

enjoy, this will be 

continued from our 

WWII learning in Term 2.   

  

PE: In PE this term we will be 

doing Netball on a Tuesday and 

we will be having swimming 

lessons at the Sheppey Leisure 

Complex on a Friday.  

  

RE: Our key question in RE 

this term will be ‘Humanism – 

What is Humanism?’ 

  


